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December 17, 2019

Mr. Scheuerman Compliance Officer, Facilities 
Development Division Office of Statewide Health 
Planning & Development  2020 W. El Camino 
Avenue, Suite 800 Sacramento, CA 95833

Subject: Assembly Bill 2190 Attestation for Facility 12285

Dear Mr. Scheuerman:

In compliance with Assembly Bill 2190 (2018), the purpose of this letter is to provide an attestation 
that the Board of Directors for Rady Children’s Hospital — San Diego, Facility 12285, is aware that 
the hospital buildings listed below are required to meet with January 1, 2030, deadline for substantial 
compliance with the Hospital Facilities Seismic Safety Act regulations and standards.

The following buildings have a Nonstructural Performance Category (NPC) 
rating less than NPC-5:

Building Number Current Rating

BLD-02063 NPC - 3
BLD-02066 NPC - 3
BLD-02067 NPC - 3
BLD-02068 NPC - 3
BLD-02069 NPC - 3
BLD-02070 NPC - 3
BLD-02071 NPC - 3
BLD-02072 NPC - 3
BLD-02073 NPC - 3
BLD-02074 NPC - 3
BLD-02076 NPC - 3
BLD-02079 NPC - 3
BLD-02080 NPC - 3
BLD-02669 NPC-3

Building Number Current Rating

BLD-02770 NPC -4
BLD-02772 NPC -4
BLD-02773 NPC -4
BLD-03125 NPC - 3
BLD-03126 NPC - 3
BLD-03127 NPC - 3
BLD-03128 NPC - 3
BLD-03130 NPC - 3
BLD-03195 NPC -3
BLD-03197 NPC - 3
BLD-03198 NPC - 3
BLD-03199 NPC - 3
BLD-03647 NPC -4
BLD-03896 NPC - 3
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The following buildings have a Structural Performance Category (SPC) rating less than SPC-3:

Building  Number Current  Rating

BLD 02063 SPC-2
BLD 02066 SPC-2
BLD 02067 SPC-2
BLD 02068 SPC -2
BLD 03125 SPC-2
BLD 03126 SPC-2
BLD 03127 SPC-2
BLD 30128 SPC-2

I, Patrick A. Frias, President and CEO of Rady Children’s Hospital — San Diego, hereby attest that 
the Board of Directors of Rady Children’s Hospital — San Diego is aware that all hospital buildings 
listed above are required to meet the January 1, 2030 deadline for substantial compliance with the 
regulations and standards of the Hospital Facilities Seismic Safety Act.

Please contact Sara Loughead, Rady Children’s Hospital — San Diego 
Director of Facilities at sloughead@rchsd.org if further information is required.

Sincerely,

Patrick Frias, MD 
President and CEO


